
Monday 3rd March 2025 

Term 4 Week 2 
 

 
 

As you know, it is Ightham book day on Friday.  

The children have been invited to dress either as their favourite book 

character or in some comfy reading clothes. They have also been asked to bring 

a ‘clue’ to a book into school. If you have any questions about any of this, please 

ask! 

 

Our first Forest school session is this Wednesday. Please ensure your child has 

warm, waterproof clothing in school. 

 

Reading 

As always, please listen to your child read each day. 

 

Spellings 

 

This week we are continuing to spell words contain the ‘s’ (zh) sound, as in 

treasure, leisure, division. The homework activity will be sent home on Friday. 

 

Maths 

 

In Maths, we are continuing with our topic on ‘Money’. I have allocated an 

activity on Mathseeds called ‘Equivalent coins’. The children will need to do this 

before they can continue with their other activities.  

 

I hope you have a lovely week. 


